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The editors of Research on Economic Inequality invite submissions to Volume 27 of the series. 

For this 2019 volume, we have a special interest in the question “Why inequality differs so much 

across countries?” While income inequality trends have been extensively researched, much less 

is known about the driving forces behind international differences in inequality.  

Against this background, we seek to attract papers discussing the role of labour markets, 

taxation, social protection and redistributive policies, but we are also interested in papers 

studying the role of deeper drivers such as political institutions, norms and attitudes and 

preferences for redistribution. Advancements to methodology and discussion of the cross-

country comparability of inequality measures are also welcome. While the main discussion may 

be about income inequality, we hope to attract contributions about wealth, consumption or 

other forms of inequalities.  

The timetable for Volume 27 is as follows:  

Submission deadline: November 15, 2018 

Initial Screening: December 1, 2018 

Reviews Completed: March 1, 2019 

Final Manuscripts Due: April 1, 2019 

Publication: Summer 2019  

 

We expect papers of about 6500 words in length – shortening of significantly longer pieces may 

be requested during the review process.  

 

To submit a paper, navigate to https://www.liser.lu/?type=news&id=1582 and follow the link 

“Submit a paper”. You will be requested to upload a full paper as a PDF file and provide a title 

and abstract, the name of all authors and full contact details of one corresponding author. 

 

For information about the Research on Economic Inequality series, visit the publisher website at 

https://www.emeraldinsight.com/series/rein  

 

Contact: Koen Decancq (University of Antwerp) and Philippe Van Kerm (LISER and University of 

Luxembourg) -- drivers-inequality@liser.lu    
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